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Reception Class Family Quiz – Monday 20th May 2024 at 2.30pm 
 

Dear Reception Class Families,  
 
We are delighted to inform you that our exciting Family Quizzes are returning! This is a great 
opportunity for you and your child to have fun whilst recalling what they have learnt during the 
year. All family members are welcome to attend. This can be mum, dad, carers, auntie, uncle 
or grandparents.  
 
Your family will compete as a team. To take part in the quiz, we would ask for a cash donation 
of £1.00 per adult attending. This becomes the prize fund which will be awarded to the winning 
family.  
 
Please arrive at our main office reception via Gate C where you will be asked to sign in and then 
taken to the event.  
 
Please complete the reply slip below and return it to your child’s class teacher along with your 
payment by Monday 13th May 2024. Please state the number of adults that will be attending.  
 
We are looking forward to seeing you then. 
 
Yous sincerely,  
 
Mrs Billington 
Reception Class Teacher  
               
 

Reception Class Family Quiz – Monday 20th May 2024 at 2.30pm 
 
 
Child’s name: _______________________________    Class: Reception  
 
Number of adults attending:      
 
Amount enclosed:         


